
PSLC June News.  

SUMMER IS HERE …..  
 
May has been a very busy month and June is looking similar. Usually when 
the schools close and everyone is thinking about holidays it can be a quiet 
time in the PSLC. But we have lots of plans and we would encourage you 
to support us over the Summer Months. 
 
 
If you have visitors or family coming to Portmarnock please keep the PSLC in 
mind, even just for a coffee at Après, Guinness 00 or something stronger in 
the Bar, some delicious Puck Food, or to take part in our many sporting 
activities.  
 
We always welcome visitors for the Pool, Gym, Tennis, 5 a-side, Padel 
Tennis, and Squash. Summer can be quiet in the Pool so there are lots of 
opportunities to get swimming…. 
 
Good News, The Padel Courts are now open in the morning from 7am 
Monday to Friday to help get your day off to an active start…… 
 
Watch out for news from our Gym Team on their plans for Men’s Mental 
Health Month in June, and they have a very exciting project that they are 
working on in the Martello Fitness Suite which they will share shortly. 
 
Puck and our Bar Team have plans for those going to the Malahide Castle 
Concerts that they will be sharing soon. And don’t forget to Join us on 
Father’s Day for a delicious Burger & Pint. 
 
Keep an eye on our website and social media pages, Instagram, Facebook for 
further details… 
  
We are holding an EGM (Extraordinary General Meeting) of the Club on 
Thursday the 19th of June at 8pm. To update members on some positive 
news: As you will remember at the AGM in 2024, the members approved the 
Committee to move the business and organisation from Portmarnock Sports 
and Leisure Club to Portmarnock Sports and Leisure Club CLG (company 
with limited guarantee) which gives the 'Club' in its new status more 
opportunities for grants and drives a higher standard of governance under the 
Companies Act 2014 
  
The Good News is that over the past year a lot of work has been done behind 
the scenes to get us to this point.  The financial and legal pieces have been 
completed, we are registered and recognised as a CLG and will begin trading 
from the 1st of July 2025. 



  
You will also be aware our members requested that we examine the whole 
membership structure, and to come up with a new structure, with pricing and 
benefits for members, that is fit for purpose, will generate new members and 
ensure the future of the club.  
  
We have been working on this, talking with members, groups and clubs within 
the PSLC. We are now ready to share the new structure at the EGM. 
 
 If you are a Founder, Lifetime or currently on a Ten-Year 
membership there will be no change to your status or membership, 
although you may have noticed the Capitation payment is closed on the 
system at the moment, this will be up running again from the 1st of July, both 
online and at reception. We will also take the opportunity to propose a modest 
increase in the Capitation fee as this hasn’t been increased in 5 years and 
costs are only going one way.  
  
It is often very difficult to get a quorum for an AGM let alone an EGM, but we 
would ask you to spare some of your time so as we can move 
the PSLC onwards and upwards. 
  
Thanks for your continued support. Remember all our news is updated daily/ 
weekly on our webpage and social media with over 1800 followers on 
Instagram and 3.8k followers on Facebook  
 
 

 
 
 
 

PSLC….. ‘The place to be’ 
 


